
 
 

Addendum One to the Request for Proposals for a 
Vending Machine Energy Efficiency Program 

 
 
 
October 29, 2008 
 
 
This is to notify all concerned that the Southern California Public Power Authority (SCPPA) is issuing the 
following addendum in connection with its Request for Proposals for a Vending Machine Energy Efficiency 
Program. 
 
 

Page 1:  The Response Deadline is extended from October 30, 2008, 2:00 p.m. to 
November 14, 2008, 2:00 p.m.  
 
Page 4, Proposal Submission Delivery Requirements: RFP Submission Deadline is 
extended from October 30, 2008, to November 14, 2008.   

 
 
 
 
 
BILL D. CARNAHAN 
Executive Director  
Southern California Public Power Authority 


